
 

IPS Parents and Friends Association (PFA) 

The PFA is a supportive volunteer group composed of members of the school 
community and members of the IPS staff and our aim is to create opportunities for the 
school community to come together and connect in enjoyable ways.  Being a member 
of the PFA is a wonderful way to become involved at school.  

PFA members, alongside other volunteers from the school community, organise and 
run events such as: 

o Welcome Picnic 
o Barefoot Bowls 
o Mother’s Day Stall and Breakfast 
o School Disco 
o Trivia Night 
o Father’s Day Stall and Breakfast 

Any profits made from the PFA events are utilised by the school, for the benefit of IPS 
students. 

How much you wish to be involved is up to you.  You might be a gun at Event 
Management and be interested in co-ordinating an event OR you might just want to 
volunteer at a stall or breakfast.  Either way, we are keen for you to participate. 

Please let us know by contacting the School Office (ivanhoe.ps@education.vic.gov.au) 
or the PFA Coordinator, Andrea (andreat@maritimesuper.com.au or 0431953720).  

Thank you! 


